
Derby Street

NEWSLETTER
March - April

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 655000 – Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

DATES FOR 
YOUR DIARY 
Parent Workshops: 
Monday 16th March 

Grandparents 
afternoon: 
Friday 17th April

CHILDREN’S 
COUNCIL 
The children’s council 
members for this term 
are Rosie, Blake and 
Roman. They recently 
changed the nursery 
menus which have 
been a great success 
across the nursery! 
Well done councillors!

LAMBS 
The Lambs team have been 
introducing new stories to the babies 
each week. The children particularly 
enjoyed activities linking to the story 
‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’ and 
‘The Hungry Caterpillar’. The children 
were provided with lots of sensory 
play activities linking to the story and 
we created our own caterpillars and 
bears! 

DUCKS 
The Ducklings children have recently 
enjoyed exploring the ‘Brown Bear’ 
story. We focused on the different 
animal colours and created story props 
to support the children’s attention and 
communication skills. The children 
have spent time in small groups 
listening and acting out the story 
together. 

FARMERS 
The Farmers have been learning about the 
different countries of the world. We learnt about 
America and Finland as Harlen and Lydia had 
been on holiday. As Zayan’s parents originate from 
Pakistan we also focused on learning about 
Pakistan and the food they eat. Zayan’s mum 
kindly came into nursery and made ‘roti’ with the 
children. 

QUESTION 
OF THE 
MONTH
Do you know how 
many words your child 
should understand/use 
for their age?Forest School

Our first Forest School case study has now 
been completed and the children have thrived 
from their recent experiences. The children 
grew in confidence each week and were able to 
able to begin managing their own risks by the 
end of the sessions. The children had begun to 
understand their own limits and when they 
needed to rest. They were eager to share what 
they had been learning with their parents, so we 
invited the parents in for the final session. 
Thank you to all parents who attended!


